
Bonnet Shores Land Trust Meeting 1lll8l20l4

Members present Terry Duffi,, Brad Sellon, Paul Haas

Mary Flynn

In keeping with past practice there was no December Trust
meeting, as is the case with the BSFD Council.

In the matter of the Bonnet View development, Chairman
Duffy made an extensive presentation regarding his efforts, on
extremely short notice from CRMC, to gather documentation for a
presentation at their upcoming hearing. He received a legal opinion
where there was some chance of a successful intervention vs. the

cost and their advise was to not persue the issue any further,

Brad Sellon presented a proposed campaign to target property

owners whose vacant land, if donated to the Trust would serve the

stated mission of the Trust. He was strongly encouraged to move

ahead with the effort.

Regarding the above effort and further improving the Web

Site, Brad was authorized to incur the cost of a Web Hosting and

Development process @ $311.59.

Respectfully submitted,

Paul F. Haas, Secretary


